
 

 

NOTICE OF  

CANCELATION OF MEETING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Waste Management 

Commission has canceled the December 8, 2022, Regular Meeting, which was 

scheduled to commence at 2:00 P.M. and will be holding a Special Meeting as 

described below. 

 

For additional information, contact the Clerk of the Board, 400 West Civic Center 

Drive, 6th Floor, Santa Ana, CA 92701. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

David Harrington, Chair 

Orange County Waste Management Commission 

 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
The Orange County Waste Management Commission will be holding a Special 

Meeting on Thursday, 12/15/22, 2:00 P.M., at: 

 

Frank R. Bowerman Landfill, Administrative Office 

11002 Bee Canyon Access Road 

Irvine, CA 92602 

 
For additional information, please visit: https://oclandfills.com/about-us/waste-management-

commission 
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